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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TRAFFIC COMMISSION 

To Be Held: THURSDAY, JULY 29, 2021 @ 10:00 AM 

This meeting will be held in the Government Center 

Auditorium located at 119 School Street 
 

 

 

 

Police Chief Kevin O’Connell, Chair of the Waltham Traffic Commission has 

called a Special Meeting of the Traffic Commission to discuss the following 

items only:  

 

 

1. Phantom Gourmet Food Festival: 

Tina Schindler, Director of Special Projects for Phantom Gourmet 

will be presenting their proposed plan for this event.  The proposed 

event will be held on Saturday, September 25, 2021 with VIP 

admission at 11:30 AM and regular admission at noon.  This event 

will end at 3:00 PM. 

 

2. 2nd Annual Mental Health Awareness Event: 

Ivy Watts-Calixte, Waltham Partnership for Youth Program 

Coordinator is requesting 60 parking passes for vendors and 

volunteers on the upper level of Central Square Parking Deck.  

This event will be held on Saturday, September 18th from 8:00 AM 

– 5:00 PM.  The rain date will be Sunday, September 19th.   

 

 

Respectfully 

Lisa Gerlach, Acting Clerk 

 

Cc:  All members 

  City Clerk’s Office 


